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Update 6 to COVID-19  

Appropriate Mask/Shield/Coverings  

& Prescreening Reminder: 
  
 

July 16, 2020 

 

Dear Residents, Resident Families, Guests/Visitors, Vendors and Staff: 

  

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic we continue to require that all staff and 

visitors wear appropriate mask/shield/coverings at all times while on 

community property as well as comply with our prescreening procedures at all 

times. 

  

For the continued health and safety of each resident and for the staff providing 

their care, while some states might loosen their covering requirements, we will 

not be loosening our requirements.     

 

Be safe and stay well! 

 

Richard Landers 
 Vice President of Administration 

 

 


